
Prince  William  and  Kate
Middleton Arrive in NYC for
U.S. Visit

By Maggie Manfredi

The  Duke  and  Duchess  take  New  York  City!  According  to
UsMagazine.com, the royal couple arrived together on Sunday,
Dec. 7. The pregnant pair are staying at the Carlyle Hotel on
the Upper East Side. The Empire State Building was lit in
their honor but William was quick to travel to D.C. to meet
with  the  President  and  Vice  President.  But  fear  not,  the
Prince is leaving time for fun because he will be back in NYC
for a Nets game.

What are some ways vacationing with your partner can help you
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bond as a couple?

Cupid’s Advice: 

Oh the places you can go! Cupid wants you to know that though
travel can be stressful it will also be some of the most
memorable adventures of your life. Get out there and enjoy
them with your partner:

1. Fun times: Nothing brings a couple together more than a
good time. Travel equals exciting opportunities to try new
things and have experiences together that can bring you closer
together.

Related: Khloe Kardashian and French Montana Split for Second
Time 

2. Handling stress: Layovers, lost luggage, delays….traveling
has its highs and lows. Seeing how your partner handles the
stress and also handles you when you are under a state of
stress will be an indicator of your future together.

Related: Taylor Swift and Harry Styles Party After Victoria’s
Secret Fashion Show

3. Lasting memories: Traveling together will be so much fun.
You can take pictures and save souvenirs and create memories
that will only add to your foundation as a couple.

Where is your favorite place to travel with your loved one?
Share with us below! 
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